## **CANTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS**

Dr. Jennifer Fischer-Mueller Superintendent of Schools

Debra L. Bromfield
Director of Student Services



960 Washington Street, Canton, MA 02021 Telephone: 781-821-5060 Fax: 781-575-6500 www.cantonma.org Patricia Kinsella Assistant Superintendent

Barry S. Nectow School Business Administrator

To develop students who are competent and creative thinkers, curious and confident learners, and compassionate citizens.

September 5, 2018

SENT VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL colin@ffrf.org

Mr. Colin E. McNamara, Esq. Freedom from Religion Foundation P.O. Box 750 Madison, WI 53701

Dear Mr. McNamara:

Regarding your letter of June 29, 2018, I am writing to confirm that steps have been taken to ensure that there will be no prayers or religious rituals as a part of any school ceremony (e.g., graduation) or any other school-sponsored event.

Thank you for bringing the issue to my attention.

Respectfully,

Johnifer Fischer-Mueller, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools